
What happens if I make a report
of sexual harassment to my school’s 

Title IX Coordinator?

The Title IX Coordinator (or designee) 
will meet with you in person or on 

Zoom or Teams and discuss supportive 
measures and take a brief statement 
from you. You will have all your rights 

and options explained.

If you choose to file a signed formal 
complaint, then the accused person

will be notified of the allegation
and the complaint will be assigned

to an investigation. If you don’t file a 
formal complaint, then the complaint 

may not be investigated.

During the investigation, you will have 
the right to present evidence and 

witnesses. You can have an advisor of 
your choice with you at every meeting if 

you like. This can be anyone of your 
choosing, except a witness in the matter.

Once the investigation is completed, 
you will have an opportunity to review 
the investigative report and offer any 

feedback you want considered prior to 
the conclusion of the investigation.

When the investigation concluded,
you will be invited to attend a hearing. 

A trained person called a Decision 
Maker will preside over the hearing. 

They may ask questions and will make a 
finding after the hearing has concluded.

You will receive written notice of the 
outcome of the matter, including the 

finding, rationale, appeal process, and 
sanctions, if applicable. The Title IX 

Coordinator can also implement 
permanent protective measures at this 

time.
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Scan me for more info

Click the QR code for more info. To report, use this link: https://cm.maxient.com/reportingform.php?NorthwestStateCC&layout_id=0 
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